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Hello Friends,
Happy New Year and welcome to a new decade. For me the New Year brings a brand new exciting adventure to my Recovery and to my service to CT Al-Anon! I have received my welcome email from WSO and looking forward to participating in the web conference call on January 11, 2020. I can’t wait to jump in to service!

As Delegate, my primary role is to be the communicator between our Area and WSO. I look forward to visiting the districts and working together.
I will be attending my 1st NERD (North East Regional Delegates) conference on March 13-15, 2020 and am eager to be embraced by the abundance of Experience, Strengthen & Hope from Current and past Delegates.
In April 2020, I will be attending World Service Conference held in Virginia Beach from April 20-24, 2020. This year’s theme is Dreaming Big with 20/20 Vision.  I am very excited to bring back information that I learn at Conference and to represent Connecticut!!

Area News
I would like to welcome all new District Representatives from Districts 4, 5, 6 & 12. District 13 is still in search of new District Representative. I would also like to welcome new Coordinators: AA Events, Justice K; Alateen, Lisa G.; AAPP, Miguel C; Answering Service, Maria B., Archives, June C, Group Records, Kelly D.; Literature, Morgan R. and Website, Deanna S. 

Happenings
· Sunday, January 19, 2020, Serenity Breakfast, Hawk’s Landing Country Club, Southington, CT
· 42nd Annual NERD: March 13, 14 and 15, 2020.
· 43rd Connecticut AFG Convention, March 27-29, 2020. “2020 Vision of Hope”; Red Lion Hotel, Cromwell, CT.
· April 20-24, 2020: The World Service Conference: “Dreaming Big with 20/20 Vision”.

Love in Service
Marcia M.
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